ST. MARY’S CATHOLIC CHURCH
Second Sunday in Ordinary Time
January 19, 2020

200 Front Street Pastor: Fr. Matt Rehraver 476-2827
Pierce City, Mo. 65723 PCP: Cody Washam 489-5450
Office 476-2827 DRE: Martha Randall  489-4589
E-mail address: st_marys@live.com Principal: Jason Kramer  476-2824
Online Bulletin: www,catholicdirectory,com St. Mary’s School  476-2824

School Web Page: www.stmaryschoolpe.org

SCHEDULE OF MASSES FOR JANUARY 18" — JANUARY 26"

ST. MARY’S ST. AGNES
Saturday 4:00 p.m. +Joan Parrigon Birthday Remembrance Tuesday  8:30 a.m,
Sunday 8:30 a.m. St. Mary’s Parish Family Thursday 8:30 a.m,
Monday 8:15 am. Rosary & Communion Service Sunday 10:30 am,
Wednesday 8:15 am. +Suzanne Schiska

6:30 p.m. +Charles Seufert
Friday 8:15 a.m. +Harold Mettlach
Saturday 4:00 p.m. St. Mary’s Parish Family
Sunday 8:30 am, +Raymond & Marie Witt
EVENTS OF THE WEEK:
Sunday, January 19 Knights of Columbus are sponsoring “One Rose One Life” Program. The pro-life

roses will be sent to our legislators. They will be in the back of church,

Taking down Christmas decorations after Mass. Anyone able to stay and help it would
be greatly appreciated.

Free Throw Contest for ages 9-14, The gym will open at 12 noon and contest will begin
at 1:00 p.m. Sponsored by the Knights of Columbus,

Wednesday, January 22 PSR Classes from 6:15 p.m. -7:15 p.m.

St. Mary’s School Board Meeting
Saturday, January 25 All School Mass for St. Mary’s School
Sunday, January 26 National Catholic Schools Week Begins

Church in Latin America Collection
UPCOMING EVENTS:
Monday, January 27 8:15 a.m. Rosary & Communion Service
Wednesday, January 29 8:15 a.m. Mass

PSR Classes from 6:15 p.m. -7:15 p.m.
Friday, January 31 8:15 a.m, Mass
YOUR GIFT TO GOD LAST WEEK: Collection Counters in January: Bonnie Parrigon and Charlotte Sloan
Our weekly budget is $7,800.00 Last Week’s Collection: $ 3324.00
ANNOUNCEMENTS:

THANK YOU: We would like to thank everyone that helped put up and take down the beautiful Christmas decoration. If it were
not for you few our Church would not look so amazing during the Christmas season,

PLEASE KEEP IN YOUR PRAYERS Jerry Gasser, Jeff McCaffrey and all the sick and shut-ins of our parish.

END OF YEAR CONTRIUTION TAX LETTER: If you would like a copy of your contributions for the 2019 year, please print
your name on the sign-up sheet in the back of church, '

ATTENTION LADIES, the annual dues for our PCCW are $5.00. If you received your January envelopes, the vellow one is for
PCCW. For those not receiving envelopes simply place your $5.00 in an envelope and label it PCCW. Also put your name on the
envelope. Thank you.

ATTENTION LASIES, the annual Valentine’s Tea at Holy Family will be on Friday, February 14, 2020, Due to limited seating
reservations are due in by January 24. If you are interested in attending please call Bonnie Parrigon at 489-3866 as soon as possible,
Reservations fill up very quickly. Thank you,




NOTES FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S DESK:

Home & School News-

Mark your calendars, the Mother-Son Dance is scheduled for Saturday, February 29th from 6:00 to 8:00. For early ticket sales: $25
will get a mother and 2 sons into the dance, $5 for any additional son. The night of the dance tickets will be $30 for a mother and 2
sons, then $5 for each additional son,

Congratulations to Logan Witt! Logan is the 2020 Geography Bee winner,
Catholic Schools Week is coming up, January 26th through February 1st. Keep the school in your thoughts and prayers as we

approach this week.

APPOINTMENTS
If you are unable to make your appointment, please find a replacement
Please note that E.M.: Stands for Extraordinary Ministers of the Eucharist

Saturday, January 25™ 4:00 p,m. Mass
Readers: St. Mary’s School Children
E.M,; Jason Kramer, Bonnie Parrigon, Cathy Brown
Servers: St. Mary’s School Children
Ushers: St. Mary’s School Children
Sunday, January 26" 8:30 a.m. Mass
Readers: Vince Witt, Cody Washam
E.M.: Dale Jasumback, Jerri Jasumback, Randy Witt, Julie Witt
Servers: Dane Gibbs, Brock Flehmer, Avrey Blackburn
Ushers: Dale Jasumback, Dereck Washam, Rick Washam, Cody Washam

Monthly appointments will run in the bulletin once a month. Then we will run them weekly as we have done in the past.
The monthly list will also be on the bulletin board in the back of church
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